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Dear Madam/Sir,

This is to advise you that as a longstanding resident of Sydney for over sixty years I am concerned 
about the diminishing nature of our skyline.I wholeheartedly support Ms.Harbet’s comments on the 
proposed tower and I support the PAC’s rejection of this proposed tower.

There is no doubt that it will diminish the view of the skyline ,dominate its surrounds and the 
surrounding buildings and impact on the regular view of the skyline in that Pyrmont area.It is a most 
inappropriate building for this part of Sydney. And I agree it will be offensive to the eye as it seeks the 
dominate its neighbouring buildings which would be a fraction of its size.We already have the Blues 
point Towers which Sydney siders rail against surely we don’t need to repeat the same mistakes here.

I support the Dept.of pLanning rejection of the building ,to be apropriate it should be considerably 
reduced in height .

The Government should reject this conflicting proposal ,

With regards

Virginia Milson




